
 

 

 

Tuesday 10th November 2020 

 

‘We are growing and learning together in God’s Love’ 

 

 

 Supporting Children- In- Need  

On Friday 13th November we will be supporting Children in 

Need. Your child may come to school wearing spots/ stripes 

and /or yellow. Please make your donations on ‘School 

Money’. 

 

 

 Value  

The value we will be exploring through worship and as part of our class 

reflection times this term is all about ‘Trust’. The bible scripture linked to the 

value; 

‘My God is my strength in whom I trust’    Psalm 18: 2 

Worship group will be encouraged to lead aspects of worship.  

 

 Staffing update  

From the start of the Spring term (January 2021). Mrs Casterton will be teaching in class 2 

Monday until Wednesday. We have appointed Mrs Smyth who will be teaching Thursday 

and Friday in class 2. Mrs Smyth is an experienced Key Stage 1 teacher and I know she is 

looking forward to joining our Coppull St John’s family. Mrs Smyth intends to spend some 

time in class with the children and with Mrs Casterton over the next few weeks. Mrs Noblet 

and Miss Milner will continue to work in class 2 throughout the week.  

 

 Save the Children  

Friday 11th December children can wear their Christmas jumpers and make a donation to 

Save the Children. Please make donations on school money. This day will also be Christmas 

dinner day and so please look out for a letter coming home with details about having a 

Christmas dinner. 

 

 Christmas Performance 

We still want to bring you a Christmas performance, but this 

cannot be with a live audience. Before half term we asked if 

you would be interested in purchasing a DVD or digital 

download of the performance. I am delighted to say there 

was much interest in this and so we will be offering you a 

whole school production of ‘Rock Around the Flock’, with 

class 1 and 2 telling and acting the nativity story and class 3 

and 4 performing some of the songs with percussion 

accompaniment. Details to order the DVD or digital 

download will come home later this term.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 Remembrance Day 

Sadly, there has been no Remembrance Day parade this year with our 

church family. However, school will acknowledge Remembrance Day by 

supporting the Poppy Appeal. Staff will talk and teach about 

Remembrance Day to the children within their classes and we will have 

a 1 minute silence on the 11th November at 11am.  

 

 

 

Congratulations to our Bronze Award  

Reading Champions  

Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 Class 4 

Callum, Jack Henry J George, Leyton, 

Thomas, Mara, Laila, 

Ryan 

William  

Isabelle, Miley, Evan, 

Kitty, George, Sean, 

Zak, Olivia, Poppy, 

Toby, Lily 

Congratulations to our Silver Award  

Reading Champions 

Rosie, Heidi, Toby  Bethany, Sofia, Jayci, 

Amelia, Charlie 

Belle, Billy, Keagan, 

Emily, Lexie, Sean, 

Zak, Mackenzie, 

Olivia, Toby, Alex 

Congratulations to our Gold Award  

Reading Champions 

Abigail, Freya, Iris Emmie, Sydney Jensen R, Charlotte Honey, Edward, 

Samantha, Lucas, 

Alex 

Congratulations to our Diamond Award 

Reading Champions 

 Netanya, Kian, 

Henry C 

Alice  Lucas 

Congratulations to our Platinum Award 

Reading Champion  

  Alice  

 

 

 



 

 

 

Upcoming events  Dates for your diaries 

 

Children-in-Need Friday 13th November  

Viking workshop for class 4  Tuesday 17th November  

Christmas dinner and Christmas jumper day  

Raising money for Save the Children  

Friday 11th December 

Whole school ‘Rock around the Flock’ 

performance available to purchase on DVD 

or digital download  

Released from Thursday 17th December 

 


